
May 9, 1996 

David Duncan 
UI Taylor Ranch 
HC 83 
Cascade, Idaho 83611 

Dear David: 

~ University of Idaho 
Wilderness Research Center 
FWR Room 18A 
Moscow, ID 83844-1144 

208-885-2267 
FAX: 208-885-2268 
E-Mail: wrc@uidaho.edu 

I want to inform you that we have hired David Duncan as Resident Manager for 
the University of Idaho Taylor Ranch Wilderness Field Station. David has 
degrees in both Wildlife and Education from the University of Idaho and his wife, 
Stephanie, also has an Education degree from the University of Idaho. We are 
pleased that David and Stephanie plan to live at Taylor Ranch until at least June 
30, 1997. 

As activities increase with the beginning of the summer, I thought it would be 
useful to provide you with the Wilderness Research Center's policies concerning 
visitation and use of Taylor Ranch. Of course, I do not expect you to take 
responsibility for enforcing these policies, but I thought you would be in a better 
position to answer any questions with these policies in hand. 

Thank you for your cooperation. Please call if you have any question about 
wilderness research and education programs at Taylor Ranch. We look forward 
to continuing our cooperation with you and your organization. 

Sincerely, 

John C. Hendee, Director 
Wilderness Research Center 
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John C. Hendee, Director 208-885-2267 
Jeff Yeo, Scientist/Manager, Taylor Ranch Wilderness Feild Station 208-885-5779 

Ed Krumpe, Principal Scientist for Wilderness Managment 208-885-7428 

To enrich education through diversity the University of Idaho is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer. 
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